
Road Disruptions in Sindh 25.04.2025 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 

Last night, it was announced that both parties had reached an agreement and the protest would soon 

come to an end. 

However, we have just received an update indicating that a full agreement has not yet been finalized, 

and the protest is still ongoing in some areas, as a result, the situation has not returned to normal. 

While it is expected that both parties will reach a full resolution soon, please note that vehicles have 

been stuck for several days, and it may still take some time before operations are fully back to 

normal. 

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this time, and we will continue to keep you 

updated as the situation develops. 

 

Regards 

Owais Zubaidi 

Trade Lane Manager  
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